

September 28, 2021

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Summer changes end at the Charles S. Curtis Memorial Hospital beginning September 30, 2021

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising the public that effective September 30, 2021, regular operations will be implemented at the Charles S. Curtis Memorial Hospital in St. Anthony.

Changes implemented on July 1 to allow staff to take much needed annual leave between July and September will now be reversed.

- Restoring operating rooms to full capacity
- Reopening two Intensive Care beds to restore to full capacity
- Restoring overall bed capacity to 42 beds

We would like to thank the public for their understanding and patience during the summer service schedule.

Media Contact:

Amanda MacNeil

Regional Director of Communications Labrador-Grenfell Health Amanda.macneil@lghealth.ca